
From: Flores, Richard@DMHC <Richard.Flores@DMHC.CA.GOV>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 1:21 PM 
To: Fernandes, Sonia@DMHC <Sonia.Fernandes@DMHC.CA.GOV>; Lozito, Karen@POST 
<Karen.Lozito@post.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: DMHC Peace Officers 
 
At this time, we do not employ Peace Officers, however, we do have Special Investigators not yet 
designated under PC 830.11.  
 
From: Fernandes, Sonia@DMHC <Sonia.Fernandes@DMHC.CA.GOV>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 1:17 PM 
To: Lozito, Karen@POST <Karen.Lozito@post.ca.gov> 
Cc: Flores, Richard@DMHC <Richard.Flores@DMHC.CA.GOV> 
Subject: RE: DMHC Peace Officers 
 
Good afternoon, Ms. Lozito, 
 

 is no longer employed with DMHC. I do not believe our Department currently employs peace 
officers, but am including on this email Supervising Special Investigator Richard Flores, who can confirm. 
 
Please let us know if you need any further information.  
 
Sonia 

 
    

 

Sonia R. Fernandes 
Deputy Director | Chief Counsel 
 
Office of Enforcement 
Department of Managed Health Care 
Phone: (916) 327-1114 
Email: Sonia.Fernandes@dmhc.ca.gov   
 
Need Help With Your Health Plan? 
Call: 1-888-466-2219 | Visit: HealthHelp.ca.gov 

 
From: Lozito, Karen@POST <Karen.Lozito@post.ca.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 1:06 PM 
To: Fernandes, Sonia@DMHC <Sonia.Fernandes@DMHC.CA.GOV> 
Subject: DMHC Peace Officers 
 
Hello Deputy Director Fernandes, 
 
I hope you are doing well. Your agency joined the Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training 
(POST) program on May 14, 2014. I am trying to confirm whether your agency still employs peace officers. 
The POST roster is showing  as the sole peace officer with your agency. 
I appreciate any information you can share with me. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Karen L. Lozito 
Senior Law Enforcement Consultant, Region 3 
Commission on Peace Officer Standards and Training 
860 Stillwater Road, Suite 100 
West Sacramento, CA 95605-1630 
(916)214-8370 (cell phone) 
(916)227-0471 (office) 




